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Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

Good afternoon Tejinder,  

 

I hope this email finds you well.  

 

I am writing regarding the 7 storey senior's residence coming up at 8671 Heritage Rd. From the 

proposed plans, it appears that the entrance/parking lot to the resistance will be off Hammerslea 

Crt. I am writing asking the city to reconsider this design, and instead use Heritage Rd. as the 

entrance point . I believe there will be an increase in traffic leading to the entrance point of the 

residence. As such this will pose a danger to the children on Hubble Rd, Vineyard Dr. and 

Hammerslea Crt. There are many children on these streets enjoying each other's company on the 

regular. There are also many seniors that enjoy morning and evening walks. The increased traffic 

on these smaller inner streets will pose risk to the most vulnerable. I believe changing plans to 

allow access from Heritage will mitigate the above mentioned risks on our children and the 

elderly.  I am happy to join in meetings or calls to discuss further if needed. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Cheers, 

Marsilino Bilatos 
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